Hi Rob, my name is Jordan Laughlin. I work in sound post production as an
engineer in London and am a London resident. Any work that is carried out
to create a basement extension next to Air studios will disrupt their
ability to record music and therefore operate as a business. Even the hint
of this plan going ahead may mean they loose future bookings because
productions can not risk their recording sessions being cancelled or
gabotaged by building work.

Air Studios has been a pillar of excellence in music and music for film for
decades now and will hopefully remain to do so.

It's unique location, structure and workforce are what make it a special
recording spot for pop and orchestral arrangements rivalling all

other studios worldwide.

I have had the pleasure of spending time at Air and been on the receiving
end of music sent from there to use in TV and Film and can not express my
sadness that it may close down because of and unnecessary residential
luxury.

The British Film Industry heavily supports the economy and never more so
than now. By saving Air you will not only be doing your bit for the
workforce but will help the economy thrive rather than helping the few
local residents who seem to have enough.

Please 'Save Air Studios'.

Thanks,
Jordan Laughlin



